
                                                                                  
 

 

Victory Elementary School PTO 

Join Today! 

 

Please support the Victory Elementary School PTO by joining us today!  Your membership dues 

of $15 per family ($5 for Victory staff members) go DIRECTLY back to assembly programs for 

our students, specific school enhancement projects voted on by PTO members, staff 

appreciation events and much more!  

 

Each membership during the 2017-18 school year will receive a complimentary Victory magnet.  

 

The classroom with the most memberships will earn 15 minutes of extra recess time! 

 

Why join the PTO?  

 

● To connect with other parents who care just as passionately about our school. 

● There is a lot of work to be done - many hands make light work! 

● It is a fun way to work with your friends - and make new ones - by making a difference in 

our school and the community. 

 

What exactly do we do?  

 

● The VESPTO assists each teacher and grade level in the form of volunteer and 

monetary support.  

● In previous years the PTO fundraisers have helped bring amazing programs to our 

school such as Omega Man’s anti-bullying assembly. In 2016-17 we were proud to be 

able to support the school’s new Watch D.O.G.S. program, purchase an adaptive swing 

that all of our students may use, and purchase three water bottle filling stations that were 

added to the school’s water fountains. 

● Through our amazing volunteers, the PTO organizes many things, such as the school 

yearbook, after school clubs, spirit nights, The Westie Waggle fundraiser, our annual 

adult Basket Bingo night fundraiser and the Race to Victory 5k and 1 mile Fun Run.  

 

Please visit our website at www.vespto.com to find out more about what we do and how you 

can get involved.  We will do great things together with your support!  

 

To join, please fill out the form on the other side of this page. Return the completed form, along 

with payment, to the school in an envelope marked “VESPTO Membership” by Friday, 

September 29, 2017. 

 

Questions? Please contact Angela Cioletti at president@vespto.com. 

  

 

http://www.vespto.com/


                                                                                  
 

 

Victory Elementary School PTO 

2017-18 Membership Form 

 

By completing this form, I agree to have my information added to the VESPTO database.  This 

information will never be distributed beyond the VESPTO. 

 

Please indicate the type of membership desired: 

_____$5 Victory Staff Membership  

_____$15 Family Membership 

 

Staff Name: __________________________________________________________________ 

OR 

Parent(s)/Guardian(s) Name(s):___________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: ____________________ Email Address: ______________________________ 

 

  First Name  Last Name  Grade   Teacher 

 

Child 1 _________________      _________________ _____       _______________ 

 

Child 2 _________________      _________________ _____       _______________ 

 

Child 3 _________________      _________________ _____       _______________ 

 

Child 4 _________________      _________________ _____       _______________ 

 

 

We love our volunteers!  If you’d like to join us on one of our committees, please circle it below: 

 

Yearbook Committee   Garden Committee    

 

 

Many communications and volunteer opportunities will be sent out by email. All VESPTO 

members will receive these emails. If you do not wish to receive these emails, please indicate 

that below. 

 

_____ Please do not send me email communications. 

 

Please return this form and your payment (checks may be made out to “VESPTO”) to the school 

in an envelope marked “VESPTO Membership” by Friday, September 29, 2017. 


